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Dear Parents 

 
As part of our new topic, which we will start in January, we would like to begin with a WOW day 
where every child will be involved in activities that introduce them to life as an explorer! 
 
During the day, we will be taking part in a range of activities. We will be finding out about the food of 
explorers as well as tasting space food, exploring space through model building and art and plotting 
maps using compass points and coordinates.  
 
We are planning to do this on Wednesday 15th January 2020. So, to help create a day where the 
children can let their imaginations run away with them and enter into the world of adventurous 
explorers, please could you send your children to school dressed appropriately to complement the 
theme. 
 
 

Please let us know in advance if your child is allergic to any foods so that we are able to 

make sure they are able to take part as well.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your on-going support, 

 

 

Miss S Hake     Mrs. D Leonard               Mr. N Garcia  
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